
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Wanda Brown, Accounting Clerk/Special Projects Coordinator 

Date:  August 9, 2021 

Subject: Final Recycling Contract 2022-2026 
 

On June 28, 2021, I presented a proposal to negotiate with Walters Recycling & Refuse for our new 
Recycling Contract to begin in January 2022.  Attached you will find a copy of the final negotiated contract 
which was reviewed by Walters and by both the League of Minnesota Cities and City Attorney John 
Thames.  
 
What I am requesting is the council’s approval to enter into a year (5) year contract with Walters Recycling 
& Refuse to run from January 1, 2022 – December 31, 2026. 
 
If you have any questions let me know. 
 
Thank you.  
 
/wb 
 


